
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
September 27, 2001 
 
 
Critical Pathfinders 
 
 
Dear Andrew and Gina: 
 
I would like to thank you very much for your efforts in organizing our Adventure Paddle Day on 
Friday, Sept 14, 2001.  Our day was a great success and clearly met all of our expectations.  We 
were very pleased with the professionalism, organization, attention to detail and enthusiasm 
demonstrated by your company. 
 
Our objectives for the day were to have fun, get to know each other better, and to highlight the 
importance of teamwork and accountability.  The Paddling Decathlon and afternoon games 
achieved these objectives.  The interactive and creative activities generated valuable discussions 
among our group of 28 participants, not only during the day, but also back at the office.   
 
Thank-you again for a flawless, fun and learning-filled day.  I would happily recommend your 
company to others.      
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shannon Beatty 
MOUNTAIN EQUIPMENT CO-OP 
 
 


